
Docket Optical System - Re: Fwd: PV letter 

  
OK Marlena. I attached it. 
Best regards, 
-Geoff Lindsay 
 
From: Marlena Elliott <Melliott@energy.state.ca.us> 
To: geoffandmikie@yahoo.com 
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2011 11:09 AM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: PV 
 
Dr. Lindsay: 
We would be delighted to pass on your letter to the Committee; however, it was not attached.  Could you please 
send us your letter?  Thank you very much. 
Marlena Elliott 
  
MARLENA ELLIOTT 
Executive Assistant to Vice Chair James Boyd 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 
916-654-3787 
916-653-3478-Fax 
www.energy.ca.gov 
 
 
 
>>> Jim Boyd 8/1/2011 9:56 AM >>> 
 
 
>>> Geoffrey & Mikie Lindsay <geoffandmikie@yahoo.com> 7/28/2011 8:51 PM >>> 
Dear Mr. Boyd: 
  
Please pass on my letter to the Committee. I highly recommend allowing the Applicant, Solar Trust of 
America Development LLC, to redesign its proposed Ridgecrest Solar Power Project (“Project”) to 
utilize only photovoltaic technology. I feel certain that a full life-cycle cost estimate will show that this is 
by far the low-cost power-generation option. Furthermore, I assume it would consume less of our 
valley's precious water supply. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Dr. Geoffrey A. Lindsay 
1238 Palo Verde Drive 
Ridgecrest, CA 93555 
760-446-8021 
 
 

From:    Geoffrey & Mikie Lindsay <geoffandmikie@yahoo.com>
To:    Marlena Elliott <Melliott@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    8/2/2011 6:00 PM
Subject:    Re: Fwd: PV letter
Attachments:   28 July 2011 lettr frm Lindsay.doc
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28 July 2011 
 
Dear Mr. Boyd: 
  
Please pass on my letter to the Committee. I highly recommend allowing the 
Applicant, Solar Trust of America Development LLC, to redesign its proposed 
Ridgecrest Solar Power Project (“Project”) to utilize only photovoltaic technology. 
I feel certain that a full life-cycle cost estimate will show that this is by far the low-
cost power-generation option. Furthermore, I assume it would consume less of 
our valley's precious water supply. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Dr. Geoffrey A. Lindsay 
1238 Palo Verde Drive 
Ridgecrest, CA 93555 
760-446-8021 
 


